THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School ® November 7, 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR NOVEMBER: Apathy

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "Today's preparation determines tomorrow's achievement." ~ Unknown author
UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Gabby Garra and Katie Posillico (SMB)
$CHOOL S$TORE: Kiara Friedberg and Brielle Amadeo (5CB)

LHTV MUSICIANS: Matt Howell, Tyler Pennetta, Eddie Smyth (6B)

Monday
11/10

Tuesday School Closed ~ Veteran'’s Day
1n/m

Wednesday Photo Re-take Day
1n/12 Caribou Contest — 7:45AM
Student Council Officers Lunch with Principal

Thursday LHS/PTG Meeting
11/13

Friday LHSPTG/Fundraiser
11/14
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 18** 8pm at the DO.

EMERGENCY CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION
If a situation arises where you must make a change in your child’s afternoon dismissal from school and you
e-mail us in the office, we will respond to your e-mail so you will know it has been received. If you do not receive a
response, please follow up with a telephone call to check if it was received.

$TUDENT COUNCIL
The Student Council Candy Drive was a huge success! Thank you to everyone who donated. The packages will be delivered to
our troops in time for Veteran's Day!

BOX TOPS
We are collecting Box Tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside of the LHTV
Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this year's goal.

¢'* GRADE SELECT CHORUS
Select Chorus ends at 3:45PM. Pick-up is at the back circle. If you need the permission slip, it can be found under “School
Notices” on the school's website.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS
Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do
not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.




EARLY PICK-UP
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not necessary to call ahead.

Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Back-up notes are still necessary when your child
has o change in transportation at the end of the day.

SAFETY DRILLS
As you are aware, New York State regulations require schools to conduct various types of safety drills throughout the year.
This includes fire drills, sheltering drills, staging drills and lock-downs. Classroom teachers review procedures with the students
and have prepared them for the increased frequency of scheduled drills. During the remaining months of the school year,
we will conduct drills as a matter of course and without notification. Thank you for your continued support of our school
safety procedures.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES ~ DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the
PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross
between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH$/PTG...

$ixth Graders ~ Yearbook
Get your pictures in the yearbooh! The Yearbook Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the yearbook.
We are looking for a baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 5th and 6th grade play, 4th through 6th grade concerts and 2nd
through 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips, Symbols of America, Luau, Colonial Day, Philadelphia trip, classroom
celebrations, and Science Fair. Our photographers can't be everywhere, Help us get as many photos as possible to create a
terrific book everyone will want to have. Here is how you can submit photos online: Go to
https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login [f it does not automatically log you into the site, enter username: 401854101,
Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Enter information about the photo and provide contact information in case
the staff needs additional information. Click "Save Details”. It's that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit
photos is 03/01/2015. The Yearbook Staff will review all photos and determine final yearbook content. We cannot guarantee
that all submissions can be used in the book,

Photo Re~tahe Day
Photo Re-take Day will be on Wednesday, November 12th. All 6th graders will be taking club/group photos and homeroom
photos, so please dress appropriately, Thank you.

BAKE SALE
The 6th Grade Activities Committee would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that came out to buy baked goods on
Tuesday. Also, thank you to all the families who baked and brought things for us to sell. Thank you also to the 6th graders
who worked the sale. A BIG THANK YOU to the Bavaro Family for generously donating a delicious lunch spread to all our

Parent Volunteers.

Fall Festival
The LHS*PTG would like to say a huge thank you to all the volunteers who helped with the Fall Festival this year: Caroline
Albert, Pam Schnurman, Celeste Pezzano, Bianca Burman, Lisa Walford, Tami Stark, John Coyle, Kim Taglieri, Jennifer
Leavy, Genevieve Cimino, Gloria Godsell, Terri Coyle, Jen Steele, Josephine Geraci, Lisa Smith, Elina Thatcher, Meredith
Emsden, Ralph D'Ambrosio, Ann McLear, Christina Bruderman, Augusta Reese, Maura McGloin, Catrine Golia, Paris

Pappas, Shalini Schetty, Liz Flynn, Alex Maiorino, Lynn Weld, Dennis Cutrone, Lisa Kiefer, Tami Schneider, Carrie

Davis, Margaret Hooghuis, Terri Coyne, Jennifer Keschner, Heather Fox, Anna Nemazi, Judy Avalone, Colleen Haskell, Fran
McGraw, Arlene Vermylen, Linda Miller, Dina Telesco, jenny Potenza, Kristin Robillard, Mel Saladino, Lauryn Coke, Michelle
Masciello, Heather Spehr, Anne Droesch, Katie Walton and Committee Chairs, Angela Engel, Agnes Fernandez and Josephine
Marrali, who really pulled the whole thing together. Without your help, none of it would have been possible. Also a BIG
THANK YOU o the Bavaro Family for generously donating a delicious lunch spread to all our Parent Volunteers.

Lioyd Harbor Unites
Last chance to purchase your raffle tickets for Lioyd Harbor Unites. Go online to lhsptg.org and under the Lloyd Harbor
Unites page click on Donate. This will take vou to PayPal. Tickets: 1 for $150, 2 for $250 and 3 or more are $100 each. The
cocktail party is Friday, November 14th, 7-9pm ot the Huntington Country Club. Dress Code is jackets required for men and




Exciting Parent Event with Dr. Shefali Tsabary

Join us on Wednesday, December 10, 2014
7PM
At the Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School
Performing Arts Center

Dr. Shefali Tsabary , a clinical psychologist,
is a renowned international speaker on parenting.
She is an author of two parenting books and has made several
appearances on Oprah.

Please pre-register at www.csh.k12.ny.us

Pre-Registration: $10
Night of Event: $15

PREREGISTRATION IS STRONGLY ENCOURAGED



Fall 2014
Llayd Harbor Elementary Presents

Funtastik Science Adventures Club After-School Science Enrichment Programs
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Long Lost Treasures

From the deepest oceans to the Tombs of Egypt, This club will explore long lost sunken
treasures of the sea. Famous ship disappearances, rare minerals, amazing shells, unique
gemstones, and fossils from our long lost past. We will explore archeological finds the Rosetta
stone and even excavate a mummy. We will explore natural wonders like the

mysterious moving stones of the packed-mud desert of Death Valley. Rocks weighing up to
hundreds of pounds have been known to move without any logical explanation

This fun filled and exciting Club takes us through the most amazing scientific phenomenon’s
of all time. Some explained and some unsolved. You will be amazed as we delve into this
fascinating journey of discovery.

11/20, 12/4, 12/11, 12/18,1/8

Club Meets Thursdays 3:10 — 4:15 Cost: $90.00 per Topic




For Kids & Teens! From Cold Spring Harbor
Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

tPads are now available for use in our Children's Room!
After extensive research, over 30 fun, educational, and
developmentally appropriate apps have been selected for
children between the ages of 3 and 12,
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These apps enhance many skills essential to your child’s
development including dexterity, creativity, reading
comprehension, letter and sound recognition, critical thinking
skills and much more. Help your child learn while they play!

I8 6 M.

Review Sources
School Library Journal's

Touch & Go App Blog
http://www.slj.com/category/reviews/apps

Children’s Technology Review

Our apps were chosen after i
http://childenstech.com

consulting a number of
professional review sites

and other sources. Best Apps for Kids

http://bestappsforkids.com .

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820
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T how it’s going, and what we need to know to be the

best possible advocate for your children.

South Huntington Public Library
145 Pidgeon Hill Road
Huntington Station, NY




